
Minutes of Streets and Transportation meeting 8-26-14

Call to order: Meeting called to order by Barry Seybert and a quorum 
was established.

Attendance: Barry Seybert, Ron Sobel, Michael Castro, Steve Randall, 
Heidi Manning, Alec Uzemeck, Aida Abkarians

Minutes:  The July 22, 2014 minutes were approved.

New Business: 

Dan Brin handed out a list of streets that could use repair in the latest 
round of the Street Blitz campaign that came upon us without much 
lead-time.  The list was approved.

Barry Seybert presented a CIS he and Steve Randall wrote regarding 
the proposed Santa Susana Field Lab truck routes and the call upon 
L.A. City Council to protect the local residents along the truck route and
in the West Valley communities. With minor corrections, it passed 
unanimously.

Alex Uzemeck suggested that  several of the committee chairs and 
Dan Brin have a meeting with Councilman Englander to discuss the 
SSFL issues on the community.

Dan Brin suggested we try to get “sharrows” to protect bicycle riders 
on Saticoy between Woodlake and Fallbrook.

Dan Brin suggested that we contact other NCs and try to arrange a 
joint picket of Cyber Planet in order to protest their “spam vans.” He 
also suggested we get Canoga High students to join us.

Barry Seybert reported that Ken Firoozmand of LADOT is doing a traffic 
study to see if left-turn arrows would enhance the intersection of 
Sherman Way and Shoup Avenue.

Old Business:

Barry Seybert reported that Tanya in Councilman Englander’s office is 
supposed to look into our “restricted parking” signs.  Ron Sobel said he
would follow up with her.

Meeting Adjourned


